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A few of the intersections to be rebuilt complete with messenger wire have existing video camera detection systems, but an item 
for video detection cable is omitted.  We request that an item is added for this cable.  What make and model are these 
systems?  

Question Submitted: 1/20/2010

Only two of the locations have cameras. One at SR-2 and Eber and one at SR-2 and Turnpike.  The one at SR-2 and 

Eber is not on the messenger wire so it is not a problem.  The one at SR-2 and the Turnpike the video detection 

cable is on the span and should be re-used on the new messenger wire.  

1Question Number:

Several of the spans where the signals are to be replaced are attached very close to the tops of the poles.  What will be the 
protocol if the signals are below the required minimum height with the tethers and backplates, and the spans cannot be adjusted 
up the pole?

Question Submitted: 1/20/2010

This will be on a case by case basis but we feel most, if not all, locations will be able to be adjusted.

2Question Number:

If lighting exists at intersections at which the power service is to be replaced, the contractor is to install a separate disconnect for 
the lighting.  How are the luminaires currently fed?  Will distribution cable or connector kits be necessary from the new 
disconnect to the first attachment point?  Is the distribution cable for the lighting at the intersections receiving new spans 
underground, or is it currently installed on the span?

Question Submitted: 1/20/2010

A 1 - See page 5, item 632 power service, note 4.  A 2 - All three are overhead.   A 3 - No.  A 4 -  N/A

3Question Number:

How are the pedestrian heads attached?

Question Submitted: 1/7/2010

A pdf table of the pedestrian head attachments has been posted to the following ftp 

            site.ftp://ftp.dot.state.oh.us/pub/Contracts/Attach/FUL-83590/

4Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


